Phone Script/Recording Announcement
The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA), in partnership with the City of Fullerton, is leading the Orangethorpe Transit Village Conceptual Study to explore potential development ideas for the Fullerton Park and Ride Facility. The planning study will produce a set of exploratory concepts for the site, designed to showcase its potential and incorporate public input.   

An in-person meeting will be held on Saturday, October 19th from 10 am-12:00 pm. 

A virtual community meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd from 6-7:00 pm. 

A second in-person meeting will be held on Thursday, October 24th from 6-8:00 pm. 

You can also participate by completing OCTA’s survey by November 10th for a chance to win one of two $50 prize cards.   

Please call OCTA’s information line at 714-636-7433 for questions or to receive a printed version of the survey.  

For more information, please visit us at o-c-t-a-dot-n-e-t-slash-F-u-l-l-e-r-t-o-n-P-n-R. Thank you for helping OCTA plan for your transportation needs!   

Alternative languages are available upon request. 

